
 
 

  

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

               

July 2025 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

        16th – Margaret  

  26th – Gerald  

27th – Joyce  

30th - Janice  

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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Thank you to Helen and Tarnya, for 

all of your hard work. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

July 2025 Entertainment 

                                              

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

25th July Picnic in the Park 2.30 pm (weather permitting)  

come and join us 



 
 

22nd August Annual 

Fundraising Summer 

Fete 
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Rosa’s & Marion’s Reflection 
 

Hello All, 

WOW, what a scorcher, it’s been HOT HOT HOT!  We have spent the month trying to cool 

off and enjoy the sunshine. With some of the money from the sponsored walk we were 

treated to a visit from “Dude” the miniature horse, the residents absolutely fell in love with 

him and he seemed to enjoy all the attention that he was given. We can’t wait to see him 

again soon. 

We had a fun day Pizza making, the residents all enjoyed adding their own toppings and 

tucking into them after. Dominos eat your heart out!!!!! 

We had so much fun with our garden toys but due to the weather being too hot we played 

with this inside. The cool wind created by the parachute was welcomed. We had a great 

game of mini golf for Father’s Day and enjoyed the competition in a game or two of bowls. 

Music therapist Claire came and joined us for a morning of music madness! The room was 

buzzing with the resident’s playing instruments to the likes of Queen “we will rock you” and 

she had us all jiving and dancing round the room. We are all looking forward to seeing her 

again this month. 

The paddling pools have come out and the residents (and a few of the staff!) have been 

enjoying the garden with their feet cooling in the pool and ice lollies in hand. 

We had a great end to the month, the traditional Strawberries and Cream watching the first 

games of Wimbledon and had our own game with inflatable tennis balls. 

 

Dates for your diary: 

25th July Picnic in the Park 2.30 pm (weather permitting) come and join us 

22nd August Annual Fundraising Summer Fete 

 

With love as always, 

Rosa and Marion xxx 

We are planning a Hawaiian day in July so we will all be dressing up in grass shirts and 

Hawaiian shirts and drinking Mocktails, can’t wait for that, it’s going to be so much fun!!!  


